
Knowstone Dance Club 

 

Report for the last season and the future one  

 

Numbers at the dance club have remained around 30 persons for the last season, October 2016 until end 

of March 2017. We have one or two new members and will always welcome more new ones. No skill 

required! 

We always try to support local charities and this season we raised, jointly with our `sister' dance club at 

West Anstey (Yeo Mill) £1089 for three young persons with special needs from the local area who are 

taking part in the `Special Olympics' at Sheffield in August, competing in Bocca and Swimming. 

At our last dance club of the season, they gave a demonstration of the game of Bocca they will be 

playing and were very pleased with the donation which will go towards buying track suits and kit for 

the North Devon team. 

Our next season starts on October 11th at 7.30pm until 10pm and fortnightly thereafter. 

Live music from Ben Chapman, free tea and biscuits, £2.50 per person, please come and try us out! 

Ken & Carol Dykes. (01398 341570 for further information) 


